
 

 
 
 

 
 

J Royal                                           RT Dygert                                 All Seals, Inc.                    PSP Global                              High Performance Seals 
          2441 Salem Park Dr.                    12121 Nicollet Avenue S.      20762 Linear Ln.              7108 S. Alton Way Unit I      3902 W Valley Hwy N, Ste. 200 

                           Winston-Salem, NC 27127         Minneapolis, MN 55337        Lake Forest, CA 92630    Centennial, CO 80112           Auburn, WA 98001 

 

www.herculesoem.com 

RECALL NOTICE 

for 

Moravian Star   

Purchased at Amazon.com and MoravianStarCompany.com  

between November 2, 2016 through December 16, 2019 

  

Dear Customer, 

You have been identified as a customer that purchased a Moravian Star for your holiday decoration from the Moravian 
Star Company at one of the stores listed above.  The Hercules OEM manufacturing company is announcing a voluntary 
recall of the Moravian Star in cooperation with the U.S Consumer Product Safety Commission (CPSC). 
 
We’ve discovered that a lack of adequate minimum wire size and overcurrent protection in the power supply cord for 
the light can pose a fire and electrical shock hazard to consumers.  
 
We ask that you please stop using your Moravian Star immediately. 
 
We are not aware of any incidents or injuries associated with this issue. 
 
If you have possession of the Moravian Star, we will provide you with a free replacement power plug for the light. 
Replacing the power supply cord is a simple process and we will provide you with detailed instructions on how to do it.  
 
To receive your free replacement power plug kit, please contact the Hercules with any questions at our toll-free customer 
service center 800-626-8807; extension 4340 from 8 a.m. to 5 p.m. ET Monday through Friday or online at 
www.herculesoem.com and click on Product Safety for more information at the bottom of the page for more 
information.   
 
Your safety and that of your family is of the utmost importance to us. Thank you for your understanding and your 
cooperation. 
 
Yours in safety, 
 
Hercules OEM Group 

 


